From:

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: NE Thatcham Development
Date: 28 February 2023 19:26:45

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern

I object to this planning application. There aren't enough schools, doctors, road
infrastructure for the amount of housing already existing in Thatcham and surrounding
areas.

Also we are very lucky to have an area of natural beauty filled with wild animals and
plants. This area cannot be used for building more houses.There are other sites around that
are not areas of beauty and have access to major roads. More homework is needed on this
preposterous application.

Kind regards

Helen McGowan

Sent from Outlook for iOS





